SPONSOR MY UNIFORM
INDIVIDUAL FUNDRAISING EVENT

Fundraiser runs September 9th - September 26th, 2024
HOW IT WORKS

This is simply a way for people to donate money to help pay for your athlete's cheer
costs this year. Friends, family, coworkers or whoever, can donate to sponsor a part of
the uniform for your athlete.

While we know uniforms have already been purchased, the funds can go toward
your monthly tuition.

The fundraiser will run from Sept 9% - 26" | please turn in your forms and ONE
CHECK made payable to FASF and your athletes name added to the memo line
along with SMU by the end of the day on Thursday September 26th. These can be
dropped off at the front desk of the gym.

Funds will be available in your account in time for the October tuition payment.

Copies of the forms are available at https://www.fargoallstarsfamily.org/fundraising or
at the front desk of Fargo All Stars Gym.

Please let us know if you have any questions and happy Fundraising!
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